
De : Jacqueline Rome <jacqueline.rome@azppse.gov>
Envoyé : vendredi 7 février 2025 20:07
À : henri loic <henri@henri.partners>
Objet : Re: Pre-Application Review for Harley School of Law

 

Hello,


The Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary Education (“State Board”) would not require licensure of the Bachelor of Theology distance 
education program Harley School of Law offers as long as there will be no physical presence in Arizona, as defined by A.R.S. § 32-3001(5). The 
Board defines physical presence as the use of any Arizona address, Arizona phone numbers, contact information of anyone listing an Arizona 
address or program offerings in Arizona. Externships do not trigger physical presence.


Persons who are not operating private postsecondary programs under the Board’s jurisdiction are not required by law to obtain a statement of 
exemption or waiver from the Board.  Similarly, the Board is not required to issue statements of exemption or waiver.


We appreciate your attention to Arizona licensure requirements. If anything changes in the future regarding your physical presence in Arizona, please 
reach back out to us to determine licensing requirements.


Sincerely,


Jacqueline Rome, M.Ed.

Program Director

Arizona State Board for Private Postsecondary Education 
1740 West Adams

Suite 3008 
Phoenix, AZ 85007

Office: 602-284-0795 
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